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Presenter(s):   Steve Paustian, Park and Recreation Director 
 

 
Background  

 
The 2003-2004 budget allows for the expenditure of $500,000.00 with the understanding 
that this amount was to be reimbursed through grant funds at 80% or $400,000.00.  The 
grant was not received this year, so the $400,000.00 projected as grant revenue will not 
be received as well.   
 

Discussion 
 

Staff would like to move forward with trail development and use the $100,000.00 
allocated in this year’s budget to jump start the trail extension toward Hall County Park 
from its current terminus at Central Community College.  As additional funding becomes 
available the trail system will continue to be extended. 
 

Alternatives 
 
The Council has the following alternatives concerning the issue at hand. The Council 
may: 
 

1. Approve moving forward with the trail extension and expenditure of $100,000 
2. Deny the trail extension and expenditure of $100,000 
3. Modify the request to meet the needs of the Council 
4. Table this issue 

 
Recommendation 

 
Staff recommends the expenditure of the $100,000.00 to continue the development of the 
trail system for the citizens of Grand Island. 



 
Sample Motion 

 
Motion authorizing staff to continue the development of the trail toward Hall County 
Park at a dollar amount not to exceed $100,000.00 this fiscal year. 
 




